
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Literacy Rewards trip 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to visit The Little Book Emporium in Driffield on 
Wednesday 28 June to celebrate their contributions to our school’s reading culture. 
The rewards trip will take place during the morning, departing from our school library 
after registration. We will walk to the book store where students will be gifted with a 
voucher to spend on a new book. Upon returning to school, we will enjoy some time 
in the library to enjoy our books. 
 
There is no cost for this trip but please ensure your child comes to school wearing sun 
cream and with a waterproof for the short walk into town. 
 
Literacy is at the heart of our school’s ethos: believe achieve. Throughout all areas of 
Driffield School’s curriculum, literacy is championed and has been focused on to 
support student engagement and enjoyment. We hope that your child continues to 
have a love of literacy.  
 
In order for your child to take part in the visit, please complete the consent form via 
the following link by no later than Friday 23 June:  
https://forms.office.com/e/vkg8U3Re4K. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs H Collins 
Director of English 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/vkg8U3Re4K

